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Dear Fen: 

(To HOU. Featherston Osler) 

FROM THE :IREGIUS PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE, OXFORD. 
October 16, 1914. 

I hope you have corrected the Journal freely, as it needed it; but 
there is enough of interest to warrant its publication. You will be very 
pleased with the arrangement of the letters and papers. The volumes will be 
ready before Christmas. 

Phil is in fine form. 

A.f'fectionat ely yours, 

vP1- Osler 


